
SPECIAL MEETING SEPTEMBER 28, 2012 

A special meeting of the Mayfield Town Board was held on Friday, September 28, 2012 
at the Mayfield Municipal Complex 28 N School Street. The meeting was called to order 
at 9:15AM and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance led by Supervisor Richard 
Argotsinger. 
 
PRESENT 
Richard Argotsinger, Supervisor 
Vincent Coletti, Councilman 
Charles Morrison, Councilman 
Thomas Ruliffson, Councilman 
 
ABSENT: Steve Van Allen, Councilman 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Jack Putman, Lita Hillier Bookkeeper 
 
Supervisor Argotsinger asked if there was any other business that needed to come forth. 
The board started the budget workshop and discussed the budget line by line making 
adjustments. 
Mel Dopp Highway Superintendent arrived at 11:00 to discuss requested items for the 
highway department budget for 2013. 
Melissa Mazzarelli Assessor entered the meeting at 11.45 to discuss the cemetery budget 
for 2013. 
 
On motion by Councilman Coletti seconded by Councilman Morrison the meeting was 
adjourned at 12:15 4ayes (Argotsinger, Coletti, Morrison, Ruliffson) 1 ABSENT (Van 
Allen). 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 
Dorothy Hart, Town Clerk RMC 


